
 

 

Court Replacement Project 

Latest Update – 19th September 

Dear Member, 

Week 3 may have felt a little quieter on site, but I’m delighted to share an 
update.  

While the weather has been on the wetter side, the rain has worked in our 
favour – it will help the turf bed in beautifully once it’s laid. You may also have 
noticed how quickly the tarmac courts drained after the heavier downpours, 
which is fantastic news for play in the future. 

Although our original date for the TigerTurf delivery was this Friday, it will now 
arrive on Tuesday, with installation planned to take place Wednesday, 
Thursday, and Friday – and Saturday if required. Once the turf is in place, sand 
will be applied straight after.  

Thank you again for your patience, enthusiasm, and support throughout this 
upgrade.  

Kind regards 

Mel  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


